St. Mary’s High School

Chair Naming Campaign

We saved you a seat!

Support St. Mary's Performing Arts Department through our Chair Naming Campaign!

In an effort to ensure that "The Gus" Auditorium continues to serve as a venue for signature St.
Mary’s productions and events for decades to come, we are launching a Chair Naming Campaign.

For $250, you can sponsor a chair and create a lasting memory in your name, the name of a loved
one, or the name of a company or organization - all while maklng a dlfference in the future of St.
Mary's and the Performing Arts Department! T -

Name

Address

City State Zip

Phone Email

Payment Methods: $250.00

o Pay with credit card online at smhlancers.org/support-smh/ and designate your gift to the Chair Naming Campaign
o Cash or checks payable to St. Mary’s High School mailed to 142 Laverack Ave. Lancaster, NY 14086; Attn: Ms. Amanda Rebeck

Brass Plaque Size 17 x 4”
3 lines of characters with 25 characters in each maximum
Plate screwed into the back of the chair for decades of use

Plague engraving (please write desired inscription below)

We will be in touch soon to follow up with you when your plaque has been created!

Thank you!



